

Unit 3 Test | B

Listening

- 1 Track 3 Listen to three dialogues and choose the correct answer.

Text 1

- What helped Rick choose a pet?
a talking to family
b watching video clips
c talking to friends
- What kind of pet did Rick decide to get?
a a dog b a rabbit c a cat

Text 2

- Why did Rick call Joanna?
a to ask her to study
b to ask her for a walk
c to ask her to lunch

Text 3

- How much does Rick's dad pay for the brush?
a £25 b £15 c £12
- Which type of brush does Rick's dad buy?
a a brush for dogs
b a brush for cats
c a brush for cats and dogs

____/10

Vocabulary

2 Choose the correct option.

- Sasha is fun and has lots of toys.
☒ a playful b adventurous c sociable
- A red insect with black spots. It can fly.
a ladybird b horse c butterfly
- A large animal. They jump well.
a rabbit b donkey c kangaroo
- A big cat.
a polar bear b leopard c parrot
- Sharks can hurt or kill people.
a playful b aggressive c lively
- A small insect. They live in groups.
a ant b butterfly c horse
- People keep this bird for meat and eggs.
a cow b parrot c chicken
- This is a slow moving animal.
a tortoise b guinea pig c bee

____/7

3 Complete the words in the sentences.

- I'm going to the pet shop to buy food for the cat.

- Jakub likes trying new and exciting things. He's a ____.
- The long thin part at the back of an animal's body is a t ____.
- I'm taking my dog to the vet's. Her c ____ need cutting.
- I want to t ____ my dog to sit down when I tell her to.
- Amy is very s _____. She likes being with other people.
- People walk on feet, but some animals walk on p ____.
- I'm going to f ____ the cat. She's hungry.
- I think my dog is lonely. I'm going to s _____ some time with him.

____/8

Grammar

4 Choose the correct option.

- There was / were a beautiful parrot in the pet shop last week.
- There was / were lots of people in the pet shop yesterday.
- The zoo weren't / wasn't open last week, so we are going today.
- Was / Were the café open yesterday?
- Did you go / went to the gift shop last weekend?
- I had / have fun looking at the different animals.

____/5

5 Complete the text with the Past Simple form of the verbs in brackets.

Lucky Cat

A very lucky cat called Lucky ⁰ arrived (arrive) home yesterday after a four-kilometre journey! When Lucky disappeared, his owners, John and Amy Marshall, were very worried. They ¹ _____ (try) to find her and shouted Lucky's name many times, but it ² _____ (not help). They even ³ _____ (call) the police. So, ⁴ _____ (they/find) Lucky? Yes, they did. She ⁵ _____ (be) in their neighbour's garden. Amy, John and Lucky were soon together again, and Lucky really is a lucky cat!

____/5

Unit 3 Test | B

Reading

6 Read the article and choose the correct answer.

A Day on a Farm

by Aida

Last month, my parents took my brother and me to a farm in the country. My school wanted to take us there a few months ago, but the farm wasn't open during the winter, so we couldn't go.

Visiting a farm isn't something new – my school goes every year. But it's a great idea. Children can see animals that they don't normally find in the city where they live, and they get some fresh air, too.

When we arrived, we saw the list of jobs that we could do on the farm. Mum wanted us to feed the animals. Dad didn't – he wanted a coffee from the café. And my brother only wanted to see the baby animals. So, Mum and I got the food and went to see the animals. The chickens were great to feed – you just put their food on the floor. The goats wanted to eat the bag with the food, and were a bit loud and aggressive. But the horses were my favourite. They ate their food from my hand!

They also have some donkeys on the farm. I liked them. Donkeys like being with their families or with other donkeys, but they don't really like dogs. They eat a lot and can sometimes eat too much, but they don't need a lot of water. In some countries, people use donkeys to travel instead of cars because they walk a long way.

The last animals we saw were the cows. I thought cows all looked the same, but they are all different. The black and white pattern is different on every cow. They were a bit frightening because they are so big. They spend all day eating, and they also drink a lot of water, but they give us milk.

- 0 Who arranged the trip to the farm?
☒ a Aida's parents
☐ b Aida's school
☐ c Aida's brother
- 1 Farm visits
☐ a are good for children.
☐ b are a new idea.
☐ c are in cities.
- 2 Who wanted to look at animals in the farm?
☐ a Aida's mum
☐ b Aida's dad
☐ c Aida's brother
- 3 What does Aida say about feeding animals?
☐ a The goats were quiet.
☐ b The chickens were difficult to feed.
☐ c The horses were friendly.
- 4 What does Aida say about donkeys?
☐ a They walk long distances.
☐ b They drink a lot of water.
☐ c They prefer living alone.
- 5 What do we learn about cows?
☐ a They drink a lot of milk.
☐ b They are not the same.
☐ c They were frightened of Aida.

____/10

Language Functions

7 Complete the dialogue with the words below. There is one extra word.

careful don't mean mind ~~problem~~
right sorry

- Mum:** Hi, is something wrong?
Kai: Yes, I think I gave the cat too much food.
Mum: No ⁰ problem. Did he eat all of it?
Kai: Yes, he did. I didn't ¹ _____ to do it.
Mum: That's all ² _____! It's an easy mistake.
Kai: Will he be OK?
Mum: I'm sure he will. Just be more ³ _____ next time.
Kai: I'm so ⁴ _____.
Mum: ⁵ _____ worry.

____/5

Total: ____/50